
 

 

 

12th March 2012 

 

Dear Nicholas Bare, 

Re: Draft Strategic and Business Plans 2012-15 

We are grateful for the extended deadline in filing the views of the Criminal Bar Association 
to the Draft Strategic and Business Plans 2012-15. Having now seen the response submitted 
by the Bar Council dated 9th March 2012 and signed by the Chairman of the Bar, we wish to 
associate ourselves with the content of that response.  
 
We shall separately respond, in detail, to the Triennial Review being conducted by the 
Ministry of Justice, by the due date of 30th March. 
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
Gillian Jones 
Secretary to the Criminal Bar Association 

 


